



January 13, 2014

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor – 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:

Thunder Bay Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.

2014 IRM Distribution Rate Application

Written Response to Board Staff Submission

Board File No. EB-2013-0172

In accordance with Procedural Order No. 1, Thunder Bay Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. (Thunder Bay Hydro) may file a written reply submission with the Board, by January 24, 2014, in response to the Board Staff Submission received on January 8, 2014.

Thunder Bay Hydro has reviewed and is in agreement with the Board Staff Submission indicating that the Board Staff has no additional concerns with Thunder Bay Hydro's 2014 IRM application and responses to interrogatories.

This response has been filed pursuant to the Board's e-Filing Services. Two hard copies of the response will be delivered to the Board via registered mail.

If you require any further information, please contact the undersigned at (807) 343-1016.

Yours truly, Janu Payala

Jenni Pajala, CMA

Supervisor of Regulatory Affairs, Finance

Cc:

Marc Abramovitz, Case Manager, Ontario Energy Board Richard Lanni, Board Counsel, Ontario Energy Board